
 At present, Tucson Radio, LLC operates FM Translator K269FV to 

rebroadcast KDRI(AM).  Bustos Media Holdings, LLC proposes to acquire the 

licenses of both KDRI and K269FV.  Therefore this question is answered in the 

negative.  K269FV rebroadcasts KDRI in compliance with all FCC rules and 

policies. 


